
ACS Congratulates Prime Minister-elect Kamla Persad-Bissessar on her Return to
Leadership in Trinidad and Tobago

The Association of Caribbean States (ACS) extends its congratulations to Prime Minister-elect Kamla
Persad-Bissessar on her historic return to leadership in Trinidad and Tobago.

As an organisation led by a woman, the ACS warmly celebrates this victory as a significant
advancement for gender equality, recognizing the inspiration your enduring commitment to justice
and inclusive development provides to the Greater Caribbean. We are confident that your renewed
leadership presents a valuable opportunity for collaboration.

We look forward to working closely with your government to strengthen regional integration,
cooperation, and resilience for the benefit of our communities. We wish you great success in this
new chapter of service.


